
LOS ANGELES COUNTY – DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH / CENTRAL BUSINESS OFFICE

CBO DISPATCH
The “B” means BUSINESS

CBO Dispatch No.: NGA 17-T043 Issue Date: November 29, 2017

DOES NOT APPLY TO FEE-FOR-SERVICE PROVIDERS

The Central Business Office (CBO) would like to announce that

there are no CBO Trainings scheduled for the month of

December 2017. CBO will issue a Dispatch announcing the

schedule for the next set of trainings on clinic financial operations.

We’re working for you…

If you have any questions or require further information, please

contact CBO at RMDTraining@dmh.lacounty.gov or by calling

(213) 480-3444.
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